
WWM THANKED FOR GIVING BACK AT YMCA & FOOD

DEPOSITORY PRODUCE DAY

Click here for a letter from Linda Dean, Director of Volunteerism of the YMCA of Metropolitan Chicago,
thanking WWM for volunteering at the Libby Community School Program’s Produce Day, which is co-
sponsored by the YMCA and the Greater Chicago Food Depository.

https://walkerwilcox.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/07/00289494.pdf

